Headteacher Update
Friday 6th September 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
We are off and running!! 
We have had a fantastic first week back. The children have returned looking super smart in their uniforms, and they have all settled in beautifully to their new classes. 
Our Reception children have had an amazing start and we have really enjoyed getting to know them. We’d like to say well done to our reception parents too. We know the first few days can be very emotional, but your babies are all grown up; they are happy and settled and ready to take on everything school has to offer. We, like you, are very proud of them all!
Today the children will all bring home letters from their teachers, which contain all the information you need for the autumn term including daily routines, expectations regarding homework, and PE days and upcoming trips. The school curriculum for all classes can be found on our website. 
Our first parents’ evenings have been planned for Tuesday 15th October and Thursday 17th October, after school. These meetings will give you the opportunity to see how your children are settling in to their new year groups. However, if you have any concerns in the meantime then please do not hesitate to phone school or email admin to arrange a time to meet with a teacher. 
Telephone: 01606 800305
Email: admin@leftwichprimary.cheshire.sch.uk
This morning the children have voted for their new house captains. We would like to congratulate all Year 6 children who put themselves forward and bravely made speeches to the members of their houses this morning. They all did a fantastic job! The house captains and vice captains will be awarded with their badges in a special assembly this afternoon. 
On behalf of all members of staff, we would like to thank you all for your continued support. We are really excited for the year ahead!
Have a lovely weekend everyone. Let’s hope this lovely weather stays with us for a while!!
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy

